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Request: 
 
 
I am writing to request the following information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000: 
 
(i) The total amount of funding your council provided for all domestic abuse services in the 
financial year 2009/10. 
£ 597,842 
 
(ii) The total amount of funding your council provided for specialised domestic violence services 
for black and minority ethnic (BAME) victims of domestic abuse in the financial year 2009/10. 
There are no specialised services for BAME in North Tyneside 
 
(iii) The total amount of funding your council provided for all domestic abuse services in the most 
recent financial year for which full data are available (ideally 2017/18, but, failing that, 
2016/17). 
£ 397, 000 (2017/18) This comprises £367, 000 and £30, 000 in relation to a specialist Children’s 
Services. The £367, 000 commissions a provider  to provide an IDVA service alongside a refuge and 
support services. 
 
(iv) The total amount of funding your council provided for specialised domestic violence services 
for black and minority ethnic (BAME) victims of domestic abuse in the most recent financial year 
for which full data are available (ideally 2017/18, but, failing that, 2016/17). 
As ii) there are no specialised services 


